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February 12, 2021 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

This week we learned of two additional cases of COVID-19, one individual at Waterman and the other at State 

Street Elementary School.  In all, 16 individuals have been placed into quarantine.  As I shared in my previous 

letter, what happens with local infection rates following February Break will determine what we are able to 

provide to our students moving forward.  We are on the cusp of restrictions beginning to lift throughout the 

region and I know that caution over the break will create opportunities for our children.  As a resource for our 

families, the updated COVID-19 toolkit is included here.   COVID toolkit 

In the coming weeks we will continue our partnership with the Onondaga County Health Department on our 

rigorous community wide testing program.  On February 10, we conducted approximately 160 tests with only 2 

positive results.   

 

Following February break we will provide 3 additional community wide testing opportunities: 

 

-Wednesday 02/24/21 9:00-3:00 

 

-Wednesday  03/03/21 TBD- In the process of securing afternoon/ evening hours.   

 

-Wednesday  03/10/21 TBD- In the process of securing afternoon/ evening hours.   

 

Note: 

*Testing will occur at the Skaneateles District Offices, 45 East Elizabeth St. Skaneateles, NY 13152. 

*All testing is for asymptomatic individuals only and is available to our entire community. 

*Registration information will be provided as soon as we receive it from the County Health Department. 

On behalf of everyone in our school community, we wish you all a safe and enjoyable February Break. 

 

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2021/02/nysdoh_prekgr12_toolkit_update-020121.pdf

